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Things to look forward to next week 

This week’s achievers: 

 

 

 

Things to look forward to: 

 

Friday 1st April - Easter Fayre 

Friday 8th April - Adam Bushnell Storytelling Day 

Wednesday 25th May 2022 - Street Games Day 

 

 

Monday Class 4 Forest School (Mr Cowey) 

Class 2 visit to church 

Tuesday Football Club Y5/6    Design Club Y3-Y6 

Lego Club Y2/3         Dance Club  Rec/Y1/Y2 

Mr Donkin’s SATs Booster Club 

Wednesday Cricket Workshops 

Resilience Workshops for Year 5 

Amy’s music lessons for Nursery and R/Y1 

Mr Preston’s music for Y2/3 and Y4 

Lunchtime Chess Club 

X Table Club Y3 and Y4 

Lego Club Rec/Y1 

Thursday Y4 to Tennis Festival am and swimming pm  

Sports Club Y2/3 

 

Friday Nursery Stay and play 9am and 12.15pm 

Easter Fayre 3.15pm  

 

Head Teacher’s Award is for: 

Aida for settling well and working hard 

School Equipment 

Children need their reading books and water bottles for school 

every day. Children should leave their PE kits in school.  

Nursery  Harrison for enjoying story-time 

Reception Viraj for fantastic phonics and  

letter formation 

Year 1 Dominic for settling well into Year 1 

Year 2 Esmee for being a fabulous role 
model 

Year 3 Iris for always being ready to learn 

Year 4 Jasper for a positive attitude in all 
lessons 

Year 5 Harvey for great letter writing and 
working independently 

Year 6 Paige for commitment to self-
improvement 

School Holidays 

Our School is closed for the Easter holidays from Monday 11th 

April 2022 to Friday 22nd April 2022. School reopens on Mon-

day 25th April 2022.  

Attendance 

Class 5 were the winners this week with 99%  

attendance. 

Whole school attendance:  96.1% 

 

The Government expectation for attendance is 96%. 


